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Any task force on this topic should have members of all interested partners, including 

gun owners and 2A advocates, so as to limit the data manipulation that routinely 

occurs. We all know data can be manipulated to what the user wishes to 

communicate. I would support my money being spent on actual training and 

education to provide mental health services. 


